
This Week at UUCOB 
Members and Friends of the  
UU Congregation of Ormond Beach 

 
This Week at UUCOB 

November 4, 2018 Worship Service 

9:15 Discussion Group Topic:  The Power of Propaganda 

10:30 Service:  Rev. Kathy Tew Rickey, All-Souls Service and Memory Tree.         

To celebrate All Souls Day, our members and friends are invited to participate in a ceremonial 
service to honor and remember loved ones who have died.  Come prepared with the names of 
those you wish to honor.  

Service Leader: Bill Ternent 

Events this week  

November 4, 2018 
11:30 a.m.   Market Place Donation Table – open to buy -a fter the service! 

 
November 6, 2018  Election Day 
 

 
November 7, 2018 
 11:00 a.m. Worship Committee Meeting  -Room 2   
  6:00 p.m. Choir    -Room 5    

November 8,  2018 
10:15 a.m. Democracy Now  -Room 2 

 11:00 a.m. Finance Committee. Meeting -Room  
   5:00 p.m.  Vesper Service    -Room 1   
  
 



Upcoming Special Events 

 

OUR 5th ANNUAL MARKETPLACE 

 A Host of Fun and Interesting Possibilities for you to choose from 

Marketplace’s Purchase tables will be open following services on Sunday, November 4, 11, and 18 to 
purchase your favorite services and/or events.  

 

 
 
New! Vespers Services Starting in November!  The Worship Committee and I are collaborating on 
an additional worship service to be held twice per month on the second and fourth Thursdays.  Vespers 
services are evening services, but we’ll start them at 5 p.m. so that some daylight is present for drivers.  
The Vespers services will be held in Room 1 and will be 45 minutes to an hour long.  They will be quiet 
and contemplative, with readings, meditations, and recorded music.  Because this service is more intimate 
and less public than Sunday morning worship, Vespers will include a segment for Joys and Concerns to 
be shared personally.  
 
I will lead the first of these Vespers services on Thursday, November 8, at 5:00 p.m.  Members of the 
Worship Committee will be responsible for planning and leading other Vespers.   Because the fourth 
Thursday of November is Thanksgiving this year, the second Vespers service will be held November 29.  
Future Vespers dates are December 13 and 27, and January 10 and 24.   I encourage all who are interested 
to attend this unique form of worship.  We will continue to offer it as long as there is sufficient 
participation.   
 
New! Brown Bag Lunch with the Minister!  Beginning Monday, November 5, and most Mondays, 
thereafter, I will be hosting a brown bag lunch in Room 2 at noon.   I will be there to break bread and 
have a casual conversation with any of you who would like to show up.  No need for appointment or 
RSVP.   Come as you are and bring your own food.   I look forward to the opportunity to get to know 
you, the members and friends of the congregation, a little better and hear what you have to say about life, 
the universe, and everything!  ---Rev. Kathy  
 
 

November 2018 LLL program -please mark your calendar… 

EDGAR ALLAN POE 
IRENE CURRAN 

November 14, 2018, 4:00—5:30 
 

Irene Curran, a literary lecturer, will talk about Edgar Allen Poe, the Master of the Macabre, the originator of the 
detective story, his life and his writings. She will discuss how his turbulent life affected his writing; several of his 
poems, "Alone", "Annabel Lee", and "The Raven" will be included in the talk. 

 



Irene Curran, a retired teacher from New Jersey, gives lectures on various authors and historical figures that she 
finds interesting, such as Eleanor Roosevelt, Mark Twain and Agatha Christie. Irene received her B.A. degree in 
History from Molloy College in Rockville Centre, N.Y. in 1973 and her Masters' Degree in Reading from C.W. Post 
College in Brookville, N.Y. in 1978. She also earned her supervisor's certification from TCNJ, N.J. She now speaks 
at libraries, nursing homes and senior centers in New Jersey and Florida. 
  

 
NOTE: The Musical event scheduled for November 10, 2018 has been cancelled due to 
illness. Plans are to schedule the event in early January. Keep looking for the 
announcements of the new date for the event. This newsletter will keep you posted on the 
new date.  

 

UUCOB MISSION 
Our Mission is to encourage and facilitate consideration of ethics, philosophies, and religions and the development 

of our individual values and beliefs; to provide opportunities for fellowship and mutual support; to establish and 
maintain a vigorous Unitarian Universalist presence in our local community; and to expand our membership. 

 
 
 

 
 

This Week at UUCOB is edited by Betty Green. If you're interested in helping to edit it, please contact 
her  bngreen@fastmail.us This Week at UUCOB is published every Friday a.m. Deadline for article 
submission to bngreen@fastmail.us is the Wednesday before.  
 
Add UUCOB@aol.com the address we send it to you from, to your address book to reduce the risk of 
your mail client regarding it as spam' 

Rev. Kathy Tew Rickey: Minister -revk2rickey@gmail.com 
Joan Thate: President (386) 677-6172  
RE teachers: Debra Hanson/Mary Wentzel               
Cathy Jackson, Office Administrator: (386) 677-6172                                                 
Website: http://www.uuormond.org  
Like us on Facebook!               https://www.facebook.com/www.uuormond.org/  
Office hours:   M/W—8 a.m. to 1 p.m. & T/Th—2 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. & Sunday, 9:45 - 10:30 & 11:30 

 


